COPY
Elopd's Register of Shippmg,

71, Fenchurch Street, EL.3

20th November, 1947.

Deayr Sir,

With reference to Glasgow Report 110.71780 on the
Steamer "NARVA", I have to point out that the boller safety
valves ara below the Rule slze and I have therefore to
request yoa will ascartain from the Surveyors, and lat me know,
whe ther accumula tion tests were carried out with satlsfactory
results. 1 shall elsc be glad 1f you will furnish the
total hsating surface of the two superheaters as this 1s now
reflected in the machinery numeral.

At the same time 1 shall be glad if you will
ascertain an! leot me know the Owvnors' intentions in regard
to the replacing by cocks of the weter gauge double shut of f
valves on the boilers.

Yours faithfully,

Cler: Lo tha
Clessificcotion Committes.

The Secretary,
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